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NOTICE OF CANCELLATION 
OF 

PUBLIC WORKSHOP 
 

Merced Irrigation District under Investigation Order WR 2011-0003-EXEC 
 

The Public Workshop was scheduled to commence on  
Wednesday, August 3, 2011  

 
in the Coastal Hearing Room – Second Floor  
Joe Serna, Jr. Cal/EPA Headquarters Building  

1001 “I” Street, Sacramento, CA 95814  
 
 
The August 3, 2011 workshop to receive information relating to technical studies on the 
Merced River Hydroelectric Project is cancelled.  The State Water Resources Control 
Board (State Water Board) has determined that a workshop is no longer necessary.    
 
On April 26, 2011, the State Water Board issued a Notice of Public Workshop to receive 
information relating to technical studies called for in Investigation Order  
WR 2011-003-EXEC (Order) issued to Merced Irrigation District (Merced ID) regarding 
its Merced River Hydroelectric Project.  The State Water Board later issued a Revised 
Notice that rescheduled the workshop to August 3, 2011.  Merced ID has submitted 
study plans and data collection proposals that meet the intent of the Order.  Merced ID 
has informed staff that it no longer sees a need for the workshop and due to the 
progress made to date to obtain the information requested in the Order, the State Water 
Board concurs.  
 
Questions concerning this notice may be addressed to Ms. Jennifer Watts at  
(916) 341-5397, or at jwatts@waterboards.ca.gov.  
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